

Newsletter

Reading Raffle Begins!



At Friezland, we are passionate about reading and the life-long benefits of being able to read for pleasure. We use carefully chosen books to inspire our pupils' writing in English lessons and we end our days with a class story. Here, Tabitha and Laurie are proudly showing their wonderful writing that was inspired by their current Key Text in English: The Iron Man by Ted Hughes.



Thank you for supporting your children with their reading at home. Everyone has a reading record and, for every ten times their reading with an adult is recorded in the reading record, children will receive a raffle ticket. We will draw our reading raffle at the end of the half term and the winner will receive a £10 book youcher!

Reminders:

Jewellery is not to be worn in school, with the exception of small stud earrings, which must be removed or covered with plasters for P.E. Long hair should be tied up for school and water bottles should be clear plastic. Thank you.

Brunch Lunch

Back by popular demand is our Brunch Lunch! We are offering this pupil favourite on **TUESDAY 7TH OCTOBER.** Brunch Lunch will include:

- Beans
- Sausage (inc veggie)
- Bacon
- Waffles
- Tomatoes
- Bread
- Red/Brown Sauce

If your child usually has a packed lunch on Wednesdays, but would like a brunch lunch on 7th October, please pay on School Spider. (For children in Class 1 & 2, you won't have the option on School Spider, so please email Mrs Lewis, thank you).

Reception & Year 1 Phonics Workshops

Mrs Hammond is delivering the Phonics Workshop for parents of children in **Reception** and **Year 1** again on **9.00-9.45am on Tuesday 30**th **September**. Please <u>click here</u> to let us know when you will be attending.

Events at Friezland Church



Earlier this week, some of our more experienced guitar and keyboard players performed at Friezland Church's Macmillan Coffee Morning. They were very well received and our music tutors Hazel and Sarah were very proud of them!

On Saturday 4th October at 2.30pm, members of the community have an open invitation to attend the crowning ceremony of this years' Harvest Queen.

Class 3 Drama Day coming soon!



To enhance their learning in Geography, children in Years 3 and 4 will experience a full day of learning about 'Angry Earth'... through drama! On **Friday 10th October**, a talented member of the *One Day Creative* team will come to Friezland and bring this geography topic to life for the children. A letter will be emailed to parents on Monday and a payment link for £10 will be added to School Spider.

Harvest Donations



On **Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd October**, we will be collecting harvest donation for Oldham Foodbank. All dry groceries are gratefully accepted, however, you can find attached their current 'shopping list'. Thank you in advance.

Dates for the Diary

<u>September</u>

30th 9.00 Phonics workshop for Reception & Y1 parents

October

2nd Grandparents Breakfast 9-10am / Harvest Collections

3rd Grandparents Breakfast 9-10am / Harvest Collections

10th Class 3 'Angry Earth' Drama Day

17th Open Morning for Reception 2026 (9.15-10.30am)

21st Open Evening for Reception 2026

21-22-23rd Year 5 Bikeability (one day only per child)

23rd Friends of Friezland Halloween Party

24th INSET (School closed to pupils)

27th – 31st HALF TERM

